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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Periodic Review
Denmark
6 May 2021

Madam President,
Timor-Leste warmly welcomes the delegation of Denmark to their UPR 3rd cycle and makes two recommendations:
· That Denmark considers ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families,

· That Denmark redoubles its efforts to ensure that children and women in irregular situations have access to free health care.
Madam President,
Timor-Leste wishes to commend Denmark for meeting the official development assistance target of 0.7 per cent of gross national income and for its contribution to the Green Climate Fund.
We further note, with appreciation, the adoption of the Act on Prohibition against Discrimination on Grounds of Disability in 2018, and we seize this opportunity to wish Denmark all the success for the rest of the review. 
I thank you.
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